
 

 

Year Three! 

Recommended Read! 

                         Marvellous Maths! 

 

Well done Year 3! 

We want to say a big congratulations to all of our Year 3 pupils for settling into our 

school so well and for having a positive start to the year. It has been lovely to see 

so many of you at Parent’s Evening and celebrate what they have achieved so far! 

Topic 

We have worked our way through the Stone Age 

(Paleolithic, Mesolithic and Neolithic eras) and we 

are now learning all about the changes to life during 

Bronze Age and the Iron Age.  

The children created their own Bronze Age settle-

ment to show their understanding of the differences 

between life in the three stone age eras and the 

changes that came in the Bronze Age. We were 

amazed by knowledge they showed and their atten-

tion to detail! 

Well done Year 3! 

Over the last couple of weeks, we have been learning all 
about column addition and subtraction to add and subtract 2

-digit and 3-digit numbers in Maths.  The children have 
shown fantastic knowledge of place value and have been 

marvellous mathematicians! 
 

Look on our website under ‘Curriculum’ if you’d like to know 
more about our calculations policy. 

24 Hours in the Stone Age 

Len Cook 

Homework Each Week 

The following must be completed: 

1. Spelling and Times Table sheet  

2. Minimum of 3 x 15 min reading 
sessions—diaries MUST be 

signed 

Thank you for your support with this! 


